
To:                         Date: June 20, 2020 
The Editor in Chief  
World Journal of Gastroenterology 
Beijing 100025, China 
 

Subject: Language editing certificate 

Dear Editor in Chief, 

I am involved in the Biomedical research field for the last 35 years and worked in the different Institutes of the world 
in different capacities. I have gone through the manuscript entitled “dupA of Helicobacter pylori as an important risk 
determinant for disease manifestation: An overview” extensively.  

I have edited this review article comprehensively and checked the manuscript for proper grammar and spelling and the 
correct usage of articles, prepositions, conjunctions, abbreviations, punctuation, italic font of Latin words, biomedical 
terms, tenses, active voice and passive voice, and sentence structure. 

Now I firmly believe that the revised edited article meets the BPG publishing requirements (grade A). 

Thanking you 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. T. Ramamurthy, Ph.D., FNA, FNSc 
The Indian National Science Academy-Senior Scientist  
Fellow of the American Academy of Microbiology, USA 
 
Formerly:  
National Chair, Translational Health Science and Technology Institute, Department of Biotechnology, Faridabad 
Scientist-G, ICMR-National Institute of Cholera and Enteric Diseases, Kolkata  
Scientist (Japan Health Foundation), Department of Infectious Diseases, National Children's Medical Research 
Center, Setagaya-ku, Tokyo, Japan. 
Member, WHO Foodborne Disease Burden Epidemiology Expert Group 
Member, WHO Advisory Group on Integrated Surveillance of Antimicrobial Resistance 
Member, WHO Global Task Force for Cholera Control, Working Group on Laboratory Methods 

 
	
  


